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DATE :
September 30, 2008
TO: 

Mayor Tom Potter



Commissioner Sam Adams


Commissioner Nick Fish



Commissioner Randy Leonard

Commissioner Dan Saltzman





City Auditor Gary Blackmer

FROM:  
Yvonne L. Deckard

Director, Bureau of Human Resources

SUBJECT:
Change the salary range of the Nonrepresented classification, Police Human Resources Manager (Ordinance)
The attached Ordinance changes the salary range of the Nonrepresented classification of Police Human Resources Manager.  This compensation action is necessary in order to properly compensate a position within the Bureau of Human Resources, Office of Management and Finance.
Background
The Bureau of Human Resources Classification and Compensation Unit reviewed the classification of Police Human Resources Manager.  As a result of that review, changes were made to the classification to reflect an increase in the responsibilities of this one-person classification, resulting from an organizational change in the Bureau of Human Resources (BHR) and the Police Bureau.  This position now serves as a senior manager in BHR and directly reports to the Director of Human Resources. These changes resulted in the recommendation to change the compensation level, placing this classification on the same pay grade as Human Resources Site Team Managers who provide HR Services to other City bureaus and offices via BHR site team staff. There is no increased cost in salary and benefits for this compensation action.  The position already exists in the current budget and the salary of this employee will not change as a result of this action.  However, the HR Director may approve movement on the range for the incumbent under certain conditions as specified by the HR Rules, which may result in additional costs. 

Recommendation

I recommend that the Mayor and City Council approve this change of salary range.  
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